Fort Bend Central Appraisal
District Memo

Date:

September 12, 2013

To:

Fort Bend County

From: Glen Whitehead

RE:

Sec. 6.03 Board of Directors

The conservation and reclamation districts have voted and selected Albert Glover as the candidate to
be placed on the general election ballot. He received 46.15% of the 390 timely filed votes.

The current serving board members, Al Abramczyk, Jim Kij, Paul Stamatis and Rhonda Zacharias
have agreed to serve another term if nominated and elected. Kraig Warren does not wish to serve
another term.

The election calendar for the 2014-2015 Board of Directors election is as follows:

The presiding officer of the governing body of the unit shall submit the names of the unit’s
nominees to the chief appraiser before October 15.

On October 18th a ballot will be sent to each voting entity listing each candidate in
alphabetical order by their surname and their number of votes they have to cast.

The governing body of each taxing unit entitled to vote shall determine its vote by
resolution and submit it to the chief appraiser before December 17.

Fort Bend County General Fund for this election has 845 votes to cast out of 5,000.
The votes will be tallied on December 17th. The results will be announced at the next
regular Board of Directors meeting. The five candidates who receive the largest cumulative

vote totals will be declared elected.

On December 20th formal notification of the results will be sent to each voting entity and
all the candidates.

On January 20, 2014 at 5:15 pm at the regular monthly meeting the Oath of Office and
election of Officers will be given.

I want to remind everyone all votes must be done by resolution which has to be signed, dated and
delivered to the chief appraiser no later than close of business on December 16. Any ballots received
after that deadline will not be counted.
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